
The last thing Oregon or the United States needs is another unnecessary gun control law. 
There are more than 30000 different gun laws on the Federal and State law books right now. 
Does Oregon need even one more law that will not prevent anyone from getting or using a gun, or knife, 
or a car, or a baseball bat, or anything whatsoever, which could potentially be used to hurt or kill 
someone else? 
Liberals need to cease and desist legislating and regulating us to death.....literally!   
 
HB 4145 is a total waste of the legislatures time and effort. 
There are many more really important issues which need to be addressed rather than another stupid 
gun control bill. 
 
respectfully,  
 
wally west  
Salem, Oregon 
 


